
 

 

 

 

KS1 Movie Night- Fundraising Event 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding a ‘Movie Night’ for Key Stage 1. 
Movie Night will include a special viewing of the Lego Movie. This is a PG film, therefore we 
need parental consent if you want your child to attend. We will not be charging for the 
viewing of the film, but will be providing snack boxes to enjoy during the film. We will be 
asking for a small charge of £2 to cover the cost of the snack boxes. Snack boxes will 
include a juice drink, ice lolly and a small packet of jelly sweets. If there are any allergies 
please note these on the reply slip below. As this is a fundraising event unfortunately 
children will not be permitted to bring in their own snacks from home. 

To make your child’s Movie Night a special event you can send them with a cushion or 
blanket in a labelled bag on the day of the showing. Movie Night will be on Thursday 24th 
May 2018 and will start straight away after school. Your child will need to be collected at 
5:15pm. The money raised from this event will be going towards our school trips.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Key Stage 1 Team 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Permission Slip Return Form 

Child’s Name:_________________________  

Class: Bees/ Grasshoppers/ Ladybirds/ Dragonflies 

I give my child permission to watch a PG film and enclose £2 for a snack box.  

Signed:________________________________ 


